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Scan code or go to
www.nscsd.org/kindergarten

to learn more!

TO

The North Syracuse Central School District is excited to welcome
our new students (born on or before December 1, 2020). 

Don’t miss this opportunity to complete your child’s registration,
meet school staff and district representatives, and get your

questions answered - all in one place! Learn more about our
schools and the resources available to your family.

  In-person registration will be at the Jerome F. Melvin
Administrative Office Building (5355 West Taft Rd., North

Syracuse) from 12:30-3:30 and 4-6:00 PM  on the following dates:
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Join us for in-person Kindergarten Registration!


